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[Tokyo, Japan, April 1, 2020] Asset Management One Co., Ltd. (“AM-One”) announced that it has 
updated its policy on the “Principles for Responsible Institutional Investors” known as Japan’s 
Stewardship Code (“the Code”). This is to be implemented in light of the revision of the Code 
released on March 24, 2020. 

Please refer to the link below for the revised AM-One policy (Japanese only): 
http://www.am-one.co.jp/company/sscode/ 

AM-One believes that the proper fulfillment of stewardship responsibilities will have 
significant benefits on Japan's economy and society. AM-One will continue to contribute to 
sound economic and social development by promoting appropriate stewardship activities as a 
responsible investor, in addition to and advocating the optimal allocation of social resources. 
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